[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to our location our children are education via Distance Education (it is our only option) we have several phone lines and computers that are all used simultaneously. We do not have mobile range. I think the satellite will become congested and our childrens education will not be sufficient. People in the bush deserve the same services as everyone else.

